Morning Announcements
Wednesday, June 03, 2015

1.  This Thursday, June 4th, there will be a Hawks football parent and athlete meeting in the commons, at 7 pm until 8 pm.  Anyone interested in playing football this fall should attend along with at least one parent or guardian.  Important information will be given, including summer and fall schedules, and announcement of the 2015 captains.  If you are unable to attend this meeting, see Coach Krommenacker.
2. The last POPS drawing for the year will be at 12:10 Thursday.  You must be present to win.
3. Any students who get their temps for driving over the summer, please give Mr. Voltz or Mr. Wudi a call upon completion of the test.
4. Girls who are enrolled in the Girls Health and Wellness summer class should report to Ms. K’s room during enrichment study hall today.
5. Any girl interested in volleyball that did not make it to the meeting should send Mrs. Anderson an email.
6. Sunday, June 14th the Taylor County Pure Performance group is hosting “game day” at Jaycee Park in Medford.  The day will consist of Medford, Gilman and Rib Lake students competing in a tournament of games including kickball, football, ultimate Frisbee and softball.  The tournament will start at noon.  There will be a $5 entry fee per person and there will be food for sale throughout the day.  For more information see Mr. K.

Lunch today will be;  Hot dogs, baked beans, cooks choice veggie and fruit



Attendance;                      
Gr. 9                                                  Gr. 10
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